
 

“The Giving Tree” 

 
 

 ‘Tis the season for giving, and the Haviland 

Avenue School is ready for its annual decorating 

of THE GIVING TREE. We may be headed for 

a cold winter season. Those in need will 

appreciate the warmth of your generosity. 

 

 When we return from Thanksgiving, please 

bring in new gloves, mittens, hats, scarves, and 

socks—any size—child or adult. Children will 

decorate our holiday tree with these items 

during the month of December. All items will 

eventually be donated for distribution to those 

in need.  

(Last day to bring items is Wednesday, 

December 17th.) 

 

 Thanks, in advance, for your generosity 

with this annual activity. 
      Mrs. Barbie Ledyard 


